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The New eVP Updates March 2023

WHAT’S HAPPENING ...

A new electronic Vendor Portal (eVP) is underway and will include optimized functionality from eVP,
IPS and NC BIDS. Among other improved features, the new eVP will include:

@ Enhanced public vendor search
@ Consolidated vendor data

Auto-posting of bids from Ariba Sourcing
@ New file interface in place of NC BIDS

Online HUB/NCSBE certification process

WHAT'S NEW ...

Here is a sneak peek of the new eVP webpage! This is where buyers and vendors will go to view
posted solicitations and extended contracts. It is also where vendors will register or manage their eVP
account and where buyers can search for registered vendors.
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Welcome to the North Carolina electronic Vendor Portal!

The North Carolina electronic Vendor Portal (eVP) is the State of North Carolina’s system to connect vendors with state government
organizations that purchase goods and services.
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* Discover how North Carolina is working for you Join a growing community of North Carolina
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Search for business opportunities in North Carolina's official online repository W vendors

[ for state advertisements for competitive procurements. # eVP provides a self-service portal where vendor can register to

* Participate in electronic procurement activities.
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Find vendors working for your community
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Search for vendors in North Caroline's official vendor directory, including : P >~

vendor registration details and North Carolina certified historically
underutilized business and small business enterprises.

WHAT'S THE IMPACT ...

This new website brings together features from eVP, IPS and NC BIDS — all in one place:

electonic N
Vendor Portal al

+

(0 :
interactivejpurchasing system]

+

+

Feature
Enhancements

WHAT’S NEXT...

The project’s go-live timeline has been slightly extended. To minimize impact on fiscal year-end
processes, early FY24 is being targeted for the new eVP go-live date.

Training for the new eVP is planned for the month leading up to go-live. Webinars on topics such as
posting solicitations and searching for vendors, as well as updated training materials, will be available.

Stay tuned! You'll find the latest details on the NCEP News & Events page.

This message was sent to all procurement users registered in the Interactive Purchasing System (IPS). For any questions

regarding this communication, contact the Help Desk at ephelpdesk@its.nc.qov or 888-211-7440, option 1, M-F 7:30 a.m. to
5:00 p.m. EST.



https://eprocurement.nc.gov/news-events
mailto:ephelpdesk@its.nc.gov

